
 

 

15th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

 

The results evening for the Easter Mock examinations will take place on Tuesday 17th April, 

beginning at 4.30pm. The purpose of the evening will be to update you on your child’s 

progress so that you know how best to support them in the run up to the real exams in May. 

Following the results evening, we will be running workshops focusing on the maths and 

English GCSEs to provide detailed information about what the exams entail as well as 

sharing the resources that we use to revise with students. These workshops will last until 

5.15pm. 

Please return the attached reply slip to me by Tuesday 27th March. 

As ever, thank you for your support in working with us to ensure the best outcomes for your 

child. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms C. Sayed 

Vice Principal. 
 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of student…………………………………………….. 

 

Please delete as appropriate: 

I will / will not be attending the results evening on 17th April. 

I will/ will not be attending the English and maths workshops. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………(Parent/Guardian) 


